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I strongly support LC19 as a part of Oregon’s response to the climate crisis, we will all find is
the defining issue of the first half the 21st century. If we effectively address this issue globally,
both the economy and individual quality of life will improve. The cost of inaction will be far
higher than the pain of change on affected industries. 

Jefferson Tilley
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